
 

 

 

ICL/DS/2023-24/648                                                                                                               March 06, 2024 

The Manager  The General Manager 
Listing Department  Dept. Of Corporate Services 
National Stock Exchange of BSE Ltd. 
India Ltd Phiroze  Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Exchange Plaza,  Dalal Street, 
Plot No C-1, G Block, Mumbai-400001 
Bandra- Kurla Complex,         Scrip Code-509709 
Bandra (East),   
Mumbai-400051  
Symbol-INTLCONV 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Subject: Cancellation of Investor Meeting 
 
In continuation to our letter dated March 02, 2024, regarding intimation of investor/analyst meet which was scheduled 
to be held on Wednesday, 6th March, 2024 via an in-person meeting, we would like to inform that due to some 
unforeseen circumstances, the said meeting stands cancelled. 
 
Request you to kindly take the same on record.  
 
Thanking you 
Yours faithfully 
For International Conveyors Limited 

 

Dipti Sharma 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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